
Chapter PA-T 

 

Chapter Directors 
Gary & Susan Yoder 

814-634-9723 

Assistant Chapter Director 
Position open  

Treasurer 

Bill Phillips  

Membership Enhancement 
Andrea  & Rick Riek 

Chapter Couple of the Year 

Rick & LuGene Miller 

Ride Coordinator 

Mike & MaryAnn Scheve 

Newsletter Editor 

Bill & Dawn Wilgus 

Birthday & Anniversary’s 
Dawn & Bill Wilgus  

gwnut@atlanticbb.net 

 
GWRRA   

Pennsylvania District  

Somerset, PA. 

Monthly Gatherings 

Second Friday  of each month.  

Eat at 6:00 Gathering at 7:00  

 

Kings Restaurant  

1180 North Center Ave. 

Somerset Pa. 15501 

   GWRRA LEADERSHIP 

President 
Anita ALkire 

 Pa. District Director 
Harold & Diane Jackson 

Pa. Assistant Director 
Brownie & June Statler 

Pa. Assistant Director  
Mike & Shirley Prince 

Pa .Assistant Director 

 

Pa. District Treasurer  
Sharon & Ed Golonka  

PA Membership Enhance-
ment Coordinator 
Pat Delo 

PA District Rider Education 
& MAD 
Chuck & Evelan Stone 

PA Asst. District Rider  

Education 
Phil & Darlene Pirozzi 

PA District Trainers 
Gerry & Bonnie Vanart 

PA District COY Coordina-
tors 
Barry & Rhonda Blyler 

District Couple of the Year  
Dave & Cindy Marconi 

District Webmaster 
Mike & Darlene Ammerman 

Calendar of Events 

NOVEMBERBER 2018 

 NOVEMBER 2018 

   6th Election day 

 

9th Chapter gathering 

 

11th  Veterans Day 

 

22nd Thanksgiving Day 

. 

 

 

 



            GARY & SUSAN YODER 

              CHAPTER DIRECTORS 

 

 

 

 

From The Directors Desk, 

As of the writing of this article the warm weather has departed 

and the cold has arrived. I am hopeful that we will still get a 

few days of nicer weather to enjoy the outdoors before being 

forced into hibernation. As that time approaches, we think of all 

the things we need to do to prepare. I know my to do list now 

includes putting away outside furniture and finding room for 

all that stuff we’ve accumulated thru the years, to make outside 

festivities better. Each fall, I wonder where we are going to find 

room for that!. Needless to say we find room for it all, and 

somehow still have room to get around. And you know, Thanks-

giving is just around the corner and we will all be getting to-

gether with friends and family to celebrate the holiday. This 

past year has been one with highs and lows for our Chapter 

Family, We have lost former members, and some of you have 

lost family members as well. We will miss our former Chapter 

Directors, Randy & Janet, as they move on to another chapter in 

their lives, and we wish them well in Florida. We have accom-

plished much this year as well, together you in traveling to oth-

er chapter functions have earned enough points to earn our 

charter fee paid by district. You have put together a successful 

Bug Run, and have made memories that I’m sure will last a life-

time, all as part of one great family, the Chapter “T” Family. As 

you look forward to Thanksgiving, I hope you- like me, are 

grateful to all the memories and blessings that we are given 

each and every day  



There’s a quote that many folks say “Family Is Everything” 

And as for Susan and I, we are proud to look forward to be-

ing able, after my retirement to be a bigger part of our 

Chapter Family. 

 

Gary & Susan Yoder 

Chapter Directors 

 

PS. Don’t forget to sign up for the Christmas Party by Dec 1st 

 

https://www.bing.com/images/search?q=thanksgiving+clip+art+free+images&id=504DF40701DF26DF014266FDEF517A0F5E5DBE58&FORM=IQFRBA


 

 

 

 

 

      HAROLD & DIANE JACKSON 

           DISTRICT DIRECTORS  

 

 
 
 
 

  
  
 

November 2018, where has the year gone?  As I sit here today writing 
this letter it is snowing big heavy flakes.  So, for many of us riding sea-
son is ending.  We can all be thankful that we were able to get out and 
ride as much as we did during the 2018 riding season. 
 
This is a great time to think and plan for 2019.  Many of us have calen-
dar planning meetings with our chapter team or the Chapter Ride Coor-
dinator and ride organizers are in the beginning stages of planning 
those FUN rides and events for next year.   
 
When you are making those plans for 2019, try to include as many 
chapter gatherings and chapter or district events that you can.  Not only 
will your chapter have FUN but, you will continue to meet new people 
and renew friendships with people you may not have seen in a while.  
And remember to keep checking the PA District website for events it is 
constantly being updated.  
 
Leadership is key to your chapter.  Please step forward and support 
your Chapter by filling an officer’s position, Chapter Director, Chapter 
Treasurer, Chapter Ride Coordinator, Chapter Membership Enhance-
ment Coordinator or become part of the chapter team.  We would like 
to have officer change paperwork completed by the end of the month. 
 
Please keep in mind that each chapter needs leadership for it to contin-
ue.  You have developed friendships and an extended family due to this 
organization.  You have ridden, laughed and enjoyed each other’s com-
pany by being part of GWRRA.  Please support your Chapter by taking 
an office. 

 

 
 



 
 
 The PA District raffle tickets have been distributed to your chapter.  
Please get them into the hands of your membership and people that will 
assist you in selling.  Remember they make good Christmas gifts or 
stocking stuffers.  They make a great  “thank you” to a whole list of peo-
ple who help and serve you such as your waiter/waitress, mail carrier, 
garbage collector, lawn mower or the person that removes snow.  Your 
chapter could have a contest to encourage participants to sell the raffle 
tickets.  Remember for evry ticket you sell you are helping your Chap-
ter. 
  
Has your chapter considered hosting All Chapters East or All Chapters 
West?  If you need any information or if your chapter is volunteering, 
please give us a call.  It is a great fund raiser for the chapter and the 
event is FUN to host. 
 
Don’t forget in your planning for 2019 to attend the PA District Rally 
“Ride of the Roses”, May 16-18, 2019 at the Wyndham Garden in York, 
PA.  Make sure you take time to review the registration and get it in ear-
ly if you plan on attending any of the special events, many of them have 
limited space.  Don’t forget to book your room at the hotel. 
 
Wing Ding 41 will be held in Nashville, TN at the Gaylord, August 27-31, 
2019.  The Gaylord is accepting reservations and can be reached at 
615-889-1000; the room rate is $149/night and $10/day for parking.   
 
The 2019 Roll for the Dough Guidelines have been revised.  Please 
make sure you read them and if you have any questions please feel 
free to contact us. 
 
Remember to always ride safe! 
 
 
Harold and Diane Jackson 
Your PA District Directors 



 

                            Chuck Stone 

                   District Educator 

 

 

Hi everyone:  

 

 

What’s your favorite part about riding a motorcycle?  Almost eve-

ry rider will say the freedom that comes from getting out in the open 

air ranks high on their list-it’s one of the essential parts of the riding 

experience that makes traveling the same road in a car and on a bike 

so much different. 

 

But come wintertime that open air can serve up a big challenge for 

riders, too—keeping warm and dry.  Wind and wet are both your en-

emies when it comes to staying warm. 

 

Staying warm isn’t just a matter of comfort.  Cold riders risk hypo-

thermia and riding when you’re hypothermic can be as dangerous as 

riding drunk; lack of coordination, slurred speech, confusion, poor 

decision making and drowsiness are all symptoms. 

 

So what to do about it?  Luckily, most motorcycle clothing designed 

to provide abrasion protection is pretty good at providing wind pro-

tection as well. 

 

Now what can your bike do to help?   

 

 



Windshield: 

Tucking in behind one not only makes it more comfortable to sit up-

right, but the better designs keep you sitting in a still-air pocket, 

both for comfort and warmth. 

Body Design: 

Again, the better touring designs keep the wind off your lower body 

and legs, helping keep you both warmer and drier. 

Heated Grips: 

Electrically heated grips let you wear gloves that are thin enough for 

good control feel without compromising warmth and comfort. 

Active Heat: 

Most Gold Wing models offer heating ducts that channel warm air 

over the rider’s feet.  Your car has a heater—why shouldn’t your 

bike? 

Electric Clothing: 

You may have already purchased heated vests, jackets, gloves and 

chaps for your winter riding pleasure.  In most cases your bike will 

have plenty of extra power available for these accessories.  

In closing, the Gold Wing with its windshield, body design and heat-

venting system are all state of the art, and there’s plenty of extra 

power available for your heated clothing. 

 

Remember, a warm rider is a Happy Rider. 

 

“Ride Safe & Ride Proud” 

 

Chuck & Evelyn Stone  

PA District Educators  

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

     

                     Chapter T Birthdays 

     

 

 

 

            

  

   

 

 

       BEST 
WISHES TO 
ALL OF YOU!  

 
 
 
 

Our thoughts and prayers go out to the following mem-
bers for a speedy recovery! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     NOVEMBER 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

Mike Scheve 

Mary Ann Scheve 

Jim May.  Rest in Peace 

 

 

 

Chapter  T Anniversaries  

 

 

3rd Snooks Lottig 

12th Louise Fromholz 

27th Connie Cramer 

30th Lugene Miller 

 

 

 



 

Remember and Honor                  

our Veterans 



 

 

 

 

 

 

                          FOR  SALE 

        2005 Eagle  Craft Trailer,     $1300.00  Or best offer. 

                      Contact   Rick Dunmyer  814-483-0679 

 



  



 

 

    WWW.CERNICS.COM  

  YOUR ONLY LOCAL MOTOR TRIKE DEALER 

            NO BODY BEATS A CERNICS DEAL 

                         Jason Keller            


